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It's always important to remember those less fortunate, and even more so during
the holiday season. So each year, Back to Basics sponsors a non-profit organization
in need.

This year, Back to Basics is working hard to help The Governor Terry Children's
Shelter, the only temporary sanctuary to dependent, neglected and/or abused
children and youth in Delaware. The shelter provides emergency shelter, food,
clothing and age-appropriate counseling to children ages 9 through 17. These
children are in the care or custody of the Delaware Division of Family Services.

The shelter is in need of holiday food donations, including milk, juice,
cereal/oatmeal, stuffing, gravy, fresh vegetables/fruits, applesauce, cranberry sauce,
turkeys, chicken, ground beef and other non-perishable food donations. Also needed
are winter coats, shoes, art/school supplies, toiletries, and gently used luggage.

Please help us support this very important initiative! Since the shelter's location is
Rept confidential for security reasons, items can be donated at the Back to Basics

Learning Dynamics' Wilmington location at 6 Stone Hill Road until December 14.

For office hours and directions to Back to Basics or for more information, please
call 302-594-0754.

Thank you and Happy Holidays!



